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Job 37:14 – Hearken unto this, O Job; stand still, and consider the wondrous works of 
God. 

 

God is so good! We have been busy lately, and we are grateful for all the Lord has 

done here in Palma. Since our last prayer letter, we have had 2 separate visitors come by 

for church services. They both stated that they were driving by, saw the sign, and wanted 

to come to church. We are very grateful that God is continuing to bring people to church 

and the Gospel is being heard. Now we are praying that they will return and for their need 

of salvation. 

The church’s weekly youth ministry had its first visitor in the last few weeks. It 

was a friend of one of the Bullock’s sons. Praise the Lord, after hearing the Gospel during 

the lesson, he accepted Christ as his Saviour! We are amazed at watching the Lord work, 

even during a time when we feel our hands are somewhat tied with all of the COVID 

restrictions. 

This month, our church had its first missions conference. Obviously, the Lord has 

placed a great burden in our hearts for world missions, but it has been such an encouraging 

time to watch our church become so excited about reaching the world with the Gospel. We 

are looking forward to this Sunday as we will be taking up our faith promise cards to see 

what the Lord will do with our church in missions this year. 

We were honored to have a missionary family to Germany with us for our missions 

conference. He did a wonderful job preaching. I believe the Lord used him to help our 

church see the importance of world evangelism. We are looking forward to being a part of 

their ministry through prayer and giving. 

On a personal note, the girls are almost 18 months, and are finally walking (for the 

most part). All three of our kids are growing rapidly. Jessica has continued to teach the 

children’s Sunday school class, and I am enjoying hearing Colton tell me what he learns 

every week. I believe that he still has a way to go, but we are praying every day for his 

salvation as well as the girls. 

We have been learning so much in language school. We definitely have good days 

and bad, but I feel as though we are improving. We have been able to have more 

conversations with people in our neighborhood, and we are enjoying being able to use the 

Spanish we know. 

Unfortunately, I fractured my arm this month. It was not a terrible break, but please 

pray that it will heal quickly as I am having to be chauffeured around by my wife which if 

you know is a scary thing.  

Please continue to pray with us for the language and the ministry here. We 

appreciate so much all that you do for us. If there is anything we can do for you, please let 

us know. We love you, and we are honored to represent you in Spain for the Lord! 

 

 

In His Service, 

Jason, Jessica, Colton, Megan & Madison 
 


